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%cﬁ RIIOO Purim Lunch and Learn with Reb Lev

D bean et Congregai On Sunday, March 17, we had 29 people attend the Purim
Lunch and Learn with Reb Lev. They discussed and compared Purim to Yom
Kippur, enjoyed the meal of appetizers and soup and salad and shared in
conversation. Thank you to Marlene and Brad Friedlander for table decorations,
Carol Madvig, Andrea Cohen, and Natalie Morrison, for helping with food

preparation and to Bruce Cohen, Morrie Hesch, and Marilyn Newberg for helping
with set up and clean up. '




